
From: Front Desk on behalf of General
To: Planning
Subject: FW: planning application NYM/2018/0177/FL Tea hut , Quarterdeck, Robin Hoods Bay
Date: 22 May 2018 10:20:34

-----Original Message-----
From: Padrayla Holdsworth 
Sent: 22 May 2018 10:15
To: General
Subject: planning application NYM/2018/0177/FL Tea hut , Quarterdeck, Robin Hoods Bay

please forward to the Director .The date for commenting on this
application has passed. however as someone who worked nearly 40 years in
the village and got to know most of the cottage owners as village
caretaker as well as the residents.i do have my ear to the ground. One
only has to look at the list of comments received as well as the Robin
Hoods Bay Facebook page to know that there is a great deal of opposition
by residents, and visitors we know.What is odd is that support seems to
come from people we have never heard off, and in the case of two of
these supporting comments , they start with same sentence word for word!
The officer's recommendation to support should at least rebuff the many
points by those opposing the application,to show a thorough
understanding of both the site and the issues around the application.
I'm disappointed that the NYMNP doesn't comprehend this is a very
controversial application changing the nature of the Old Village from
important conservation area (and attracting people on that quality) to
tourist attraction where anything that makes money goes.  Patrick Holdsworth
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